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On June 25, I testified before the Landmarks Preservation Commission (LPC) in support of

approving the proposed South Village Historic District. The area has transformed itself

several times, beginning as a fashionable residential neighborhood on the outskirts of the

city in the early 19th century, evolving into a haven for working-class immigrants and

eventually becoming a hotbed of political and social revolution. Many of its buildings remain

intact and the district is undeniably worthy of designation. I also strongly urged LPC to

move forward with designation of the final portion of the South Village Historic District

south of Houston Street. Please see my testimony below.


